FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

February 21, 2025

Ganges Township Announces Start of DNR Grant-Funded Renovation at Pier Cove Park

Ganges Township, MI

Ganges Township is excited to announce the upcoming renovation of Pier Cove Park's beach access, a project made possible through a grant from the Michigan Department of Natural Resources (DNR). Construction, led by Riverworks Construction, is scheduled to begin on March 24, 2025, and continue through Memorial Day.

During this time, the beach access and parking area will be closed to the public for safety and to allow for the successful completion of improvements.

The renovation will enhance the visitor experience with:

- Improved views of Lake Michigan
- Reconstructed stairs for safer and more durable beach access
- Accessibility improvements to accommodate all visitors
- New seating areas for scenic enjoyment

"We appreciate the community's patience as we complete these much-needed improvements," said John Hebert, Supervisor. "This project will enhance the beauty, safety, and accessibility of Pier Cove Park for years to come."

Donations are still being sought to support the project, and more information on how to contribute will be provided soon. Those interested in contributing can contact Ganges Township to learn more about how they can help. Ganges Township looks forward to welcoming visitors back to an improved Pier Cove Park this summer once construction is complete.

For updates, visit gangestownship.org

Media Contact:

John Hebert

Supervisor

Ganges Township

gangessupervisor@gmail.com

269-543-4634